This is a decision paper.

MEMO TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Dr. Richard Hughes

RE:


Comprehensive District Improvement Plan Addendum
DATE:

September 27, 2005

ISSUE:
Comprehensive Planning Implementation/Impact Reports

Twice each year, a variety of stakeholders reviews the district’s 

comprehensive plan to determine how the plan has impacted district/school

initiatives in the areas of Academic Performance, Learning Environment, and

Efficiency.

Attached are copies of recent implementation/impact check reports from the component managers:  Ron Bryan, Bobby Lewis and James Phillips, and Carol Chitwood.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the board of education approve the Implementation/Impact  reports as submitted by component managers for the district comprehensive plan.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move the Implementation/Impact reports be accepted.

